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    Hello fellow collectors of watches, clocks and 

just about everything else that goes along with 

that. It’s time to get busy and get back to 

meeting with all of our old friends, along with 

welcoming some new ones that will be 

attending for the first time.  We will once again 

be meeting at the Royal Canadian Legion at 2500 Veterans Drive in Mount 

Brydges at 9:00 am. Setup for vendors at 8:00 am. Coffee and cookies will be 

provided.  

 We will once again have our world class, well almost world class, silent 

auction, where you can sell your unwanted items and end up with someone else’s 

unwanted stuff. Bring along clocks, watches, parts, books, some money and have 

fun.  Speaking of money, we have two meetings paid for from before Covid, 

therefore we will not be collecting any dues until the fall.  Dues for the upcoming 

year will be dependent on lining up a brand-new executive. So be prepared to 

step up and volunteer for one of the many positions that are required to keep our 

club on course.  

 Since we haven’t met for so long, the theme for our display will be a 

favourite purchase that you made in the last two or three years that you’d like to 

share with the group. Could be something amazing, or just something plane and 

simple.  A clock, a watch, a tool or some handy gadget you picked up could win 

you a prize worth hundreds of dollars, or a lot less.  Likely a lot less, but still a 

prize.  

      I have a short presentation on Horology in Art and Photography as well. If you 

have any sort of a print, painting or old photo with a clock, watch or building with 

a clock you’d like to share with the group, please bring it along. 



 Hope to see you on the 23rd. If you can get there early and help set up 

tables, make coffee etc., it would be appreciated. If you need any more 

information, or have questions, let me know. 

   I wish you all a very Happy Easter and enjoy the sun. It’s been a while. 

Rick Robinson 

A few pictures from our last meeting. 

  

    

  



  

    

 

    Looks like I may be in trouble again. 



 

  
  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


